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OFFICIAL RESPONSES TO VENDOR QUESTIONS 
RFA-2023-DPHS-04-MEDIC 

 
No. Question Answer 
1.  Section 1. Request for Services, 

Subsection 1.1. Purpose and Overview, 
Subparagraph 1.1.1. Purpose.  

 

Could a Physician Assistant (PA) be 
considered and allowed to assume the role 
of Medical Director? 

No, Physician Assistants (PA) are required to operate under the 
supervision of the Medical Director. The Medical Director 
assigned to this Agreement must hold a current license in the 
State of New Hampshire as a:  

• Doctor of Medicine (MD); or 

• Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine (DO); or  

• Advanced Practice Registered Nurse (APRN). 

The MD, DO, or APRN must write the vaccine administration and 
emergency response protocols and standing orders. 

 


